
From: T S <tsteele627@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, June 3, 2023 6:23 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Comment on case DE 23-039 Liberty Rate increses 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Hello Good evening, I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to protest the proposed rate increase 
by liberty utilities in the referenced case. I am a current customer of liberty utilities and have been 
adversely affected by their consistent rate increases. Our electric bill was twice as much during the 
winter months this year. We were spending close to 700 dollars a month for their "services", with no 
real reason for the increase other than this corporation's rabid greed, and now they are going to 
increase their rates again so that they can enrich their CEOs pocket book off the backs of hardworking 
New Hampshire residents. This combined with the fact that there is no other provider that we can work 
with to avoid giving this company our money is un-American. We are told that we can always vote with 
our wallets, but the fact is that we do not have the ability to bypass giving this company more money to 
protest their relentless price gouging, and now you are looking to approve not only a transfer price 
increase, but allow them to continue to increase prices for the next two years unchecked? This is 
absolutely unacceptable and this proposal should be defeated. Liberty utilities has already stolen 
enough money from us, and we should not allow them to continue to pick our pockets.  
 
Thank you for your time.  
- Tyler Steele 
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